
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

Campus Update  

● Results of the follow up testing of residents and staff in the Courtyards found two 
residents and one staff member positive for COVID-19. We continue working 
closely with the Wauwatosa Department of Health on steps to contain the spread 
and as always, will keep you informed. 

Campus Happenings  

● Through our continued efforts to bring the COVID vaccine to ALL Luther Manor 
residents and staff as soon as possible, we are pleased to share that Walgreens 
will vaccinate our residents of the Courtyards, River Oaks and our Terrace 
Independent and Supportive Living residents. All vaccinations will occur on 
February 2nd, which is the same day our Health Care Center residents and staff 
will get their second vaccine. Those receiving their first vaccine on February 2nd 
will receive their second vaccine on March 2nd. If you are helping your loved one 
fill out their forms, please be sure to complete and return them to your 
respective Luther Manor Contact by January 27th. Here are the contacts for 
the forms:  

○   Health Care Center 1st or 2nd vaccination, return forms to: 
■   Char Ball - cball@luthermanor.org 
  

○   Courtyards and River Oaks, return forms to: 
■   Jennifer Seaver - jseaver@luthermanor.org 
  

○   Terrace & Supportive Living, return forms to: 
■   Kathi Brueggemann - kbrueggemann@luthermanor.org 
  

If you assist your loved one with the paperwork and are not the activated power 
of attorney, please do not sign the forms. Fill out as much as you can and we 
will present to the resident for signing. 
 



 

We expect to serve several hundred people on February 2 during our vaccine 
clinics. Considerable effort is being taken to help make the process easy and to 
encourage as many people as possible to be vaccinated.  
 
For some perspective, Luther Manor held our first vaccine clinic on January 5; 
just 2 weeks after the vaccine was even approved for use. We were among the 
very first long-term care organizations in the state to get the vaccine. On January 
25, the vaccine was approved for assisted living and independent living 
residents. Our February 2 clinic was scheduled to coincide with the waiting 
period for the second dose. We are very excited that a mere 5 weeks after the 
Pharmacy Partnership Program began delivering the vaccine to seniors 
across the nation, we will bring it to ALL of our residents - well ahead of the 
700,000 Wisconsinites age 65 and older.  

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


